Massachusetts Technical Rescue Equipment Subcommittee
Monday November 8, 2021
1:00 pm
Meeting held virtually
Approved Minutes November 22, 2021

Those present were David DiGregorio, Chief Michael Mansfield, Jon Burt, and Jason Saunders

Jason Saunders made a motion to accept the minutes of the October 25, 2021 meeting.
Motion was seconded by Jon Burt.
Motion PASSED Unanimously

Update on the funding for the D4H software package to be used by all of the Tech Rescue Regional
teams was given by Chief Mansfield.

A review of the SUSAR equipment cache list was performed and discussed at length. Members stated
they had looked at list and considered it to be quite extensive and that their teams do not currently
meet some of the equipment quantities criteria.

It was explained that the subcommittee needs to have a document that we all can use as a “jump off”
point and this list, even though quite extensive could be met through the assistance of the Statewide
District HazMat teams and also supported by the state or regional radio communications caches already
established if need be.

Jon Burt made a motion that all equipment subcommittee members look at the Rescue, Technical and
Water Sections of the SUSAR list that was sent out and report out on those sections at the November
22,2021 meeting.

Jason Saunders seconded the motion

Motion PASSED Unanimously

There was a question related to multiple times being on the meeting announcements in the past which
may have created confusion in the past with some members. We will continue to monitor the situation
and if it continues DFS will look into correcting it.

Motion to adjourn was made by Jon Burt
Motion was seconded by Jason Saunders.
Motion PASSED Unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 13:39 hours
Next meeting is scheduled for Monday November 22, 2021 at 11:00 hours

Respectfully submitted
Michael B. Mansfield



